
Construction in 
Minecraft

Bringing together teachers, Minecraft 
experts and construction professionals 
to Co-Design Minecraft lessons 

Regional Industry Education Partnerships (RIEP) is inviting high school teachers 
to attend a two-day workshop in partnership with John Holland. Aim of the 
workshop will be to design lesson plans with professionals from the 
construction industry and link industry to the curriculum. The lesson plans will 
be built in a Randwick Children’s Hospital Minecraft world which will be 
available to all teachers across NSW in Term 2.

We are looking for all levels of Minecraft expertise. Support will be provided 
for Novice users

Sydney Startup Hub. Level 1, 11 York Street Sydney NSW 2000

Day 1: Wednesday 30th November, Day 2: Wednesday 7th

December

9am – 3pm

CLICK HERE or scan QR code below

Peter O’Doherty

peter.odoherty@det.nsw.edu.au

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=muagBYpBwUecJZOHJhv5kbvJIesgMvlFuFj4zNfqoiFUODc0N1kxVzhIMUNLRk5GSFdIR0pMUFExNC4u
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